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THIS TUESDAY
	 Our own Dr. Tony Euredjian is guaranteed to not put us to sleep with his program 
on sleep apnea.

LAST TUESDAY
	 It was good to have President Steve Montesanti 
remind us of why we joined Kiwanis. He outlined all the major 
committees and their function. He encouraged us to create a 
service project and bring it before the board.
	 Kiwanis was founded in 1915 and headquartered in 
Indianapolis, Indiana. Kiwanis is a global organization with over 
600,000 members, 15,000 clubs, and in more than 90 nations. 
The volunteer members are dedicated to changing the world 
one child and one community at a time. The principle core of 
the Kiwanis mission is the belief that the most effective way to 
enhance a community is to enhance its children. Young Children 
are Priority One.
	 Kiwanis is the place for you if you: Believe children are the future, Build enduring 
friendships, Participate in fun and fellowship, sharpen your leadership skills, develop business 
contacts, Gain insight into local and international issues. With all this, “We Build” better lives for 
children and all we come in contact with.

	 We welcomed Marie Leonard, Lisa Montesanti, and Frank Reudel with us. Because of 
technical difficulties the November 1 Ronald McDonald Meals of Love schedule will be available 
next week. At the Classic Car Show Mike Lepore won a trophy, we also grossed $375 in ice cream 
and cotton candy sales. Those helping were Matt Smith, Jim Robuck, Steve Montesanti, and Bob 
Rodenbucher.
	 Dan Snell is recovering at home with family after suffering a fall in his back yard. His 
mind is sharp and he love to have visitors. It was originally indicated that we could provide meals 
on Mondays, but after speaking to his daughter, MaryJo, she said they would welcome  meals any 
day of the week. Our club has purchased a Field of Valor American Flag in Dan’s honor that will 
be presented to him on November 10 at the ceremony at Temple City Park. Dan will be honored at 
Senator Dr. Ed Hernandez Veterans Recognition in Baldwin Park on November 3. MaryJo will be 
accepting his award as Dan is not mobile yet.

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
	 We welcomed a student from the Dr. Doug Sears 
Learning Center. Flora was accompanied by DDSLC teacher 
Ms. Shannon Findey.
	 Flora is 14 years old and has a brother and sister.  
She enjoys reading and writing stories, sketching, listening 
to music, and singing.  Flora said, “The best things about the 
Learning Center are the friendly, supportive, and encouraging 
staff, the small and clean school/class environment, and how 
you can study and learn independently.”  The best thing that ever happened was transferring to 
the Learning Center and meeting the great staff. If she could change one thing, it would be to rid 
the world of all harmful diseases, illnesses, and disabilities.  If she could build one thing, it would 
be a machine to help cure cancer. Personal goals are to get all A’s in all her classes, get into a good 
creative writing university, and to keep writing and working on her stories.

KIWANIS KALANDAR
	 October 21 – Fall Festival at Temple City Park 11-4. 
	 October 24 – Tony Euredjian will talk about sleep apnea.
	 October 31 – Happy Halloween, program info to follow.
	 October 31 – Halloween Carnival at Live Oak Park
	 November 1 –  Ronald McDonald Meals of Love.
	 November 3 – Dan Snell receives award from Senator Dr. Ed Hernandez.
	 November 14 – Board Meeting at the District Office.

QUOTE OF THE WEEK
	 “Give a man a fish, and you’ll feed him for a day. Teach a man to fish, and he’ll 
buy a funny hat. Talk to a hungry man about fish, and you’re a consultant.”

							       See you Tuesday, Jerry
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TEMPLE CITY KIWANIS CLUB

CLUB OFFICERS
President, Steve Montesanti
Vice President, Mike Lepore

Treasurer, Matt Smith 
Secretary, Ron Dorazio
IPP, Steve Montesanti

DIRECTORS
Helen Marston • Jim Robuck 

Bob Rodenbucher  
Dawn Tarin • Cindy Vance 

Fernando Vizcarra

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN
REPORTING 2017-2018 

COMMUNITY SERVICES 
Helen Marston / Dawn Tarin

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Jerry Jambazian

YOUNG CHILDREN PRIORITY 1 
Cindy Vance

HUMAN & SPIRITUAL VALUES 
Steve Montesanti

SPONSORED YOUTH 
Ron Dorazio/Bob Rodenbucher

YOUTH SERVICES 
Matt Smith

INTERCLUBS 
Not Assigned

ADMINISTRATION 2017-2018
GREETER / SERGEANT AT ARMS 

Jim Robuck
ATTENDANCE 

Matt Smith
BULLETIN 

Jerry Jambazian
CAMELLIA PANCAKE B‘FAST 

Steve Montesanti / Bob  Rodenbucher
HOUSE & CLUB MEETING 

Bill Hohl
MEMBERSHIP GROWTH 
Steve Montesanti/Matt Smith

PROGRAMS 
Mike Lepore / Steve Montesanti 

ROSTER & MAILING 
Jerry Jambazian

SEFTON FOUNDATION 
Mike Lepore / Steve Montesanti 

Jim Robuck
TCK-Al Driver FOUNDATION 

Steve Tyre
MEMBER CARE 

Cindy Vance
SOClALS & FELLOWSHIP 

Steve Montesanti 
BARBEQUE 

Steve Montesanti / Dawn Tarin
RMH MEALS OF LOVE 

Matt Smith
CHRISTMAS 

Ron Dorazio / Steve Montesanti
CONCERTS IN THE PARK 

Steve Montesanti / Jim Robuck
 

CLUBS IN DIVISION 10
TUESDAY

ALHAMBRA - 5 p.m. 
Denny’s Rest. - 2nd & 4th Tuesdays 

369 W Main St, Alhambra
MONTEBELLO - Noon 

Daily Brew - 1st & 3rd Tuesdays 
137 N Montebello Ave. Montebello

SAN GABRlEL - Noon 
Hilton Hotel - 2nd & 4th Thursdays 

225 W Valley Blvd.  San Gabriel
TEMPLE ClTY - Noon 
Northwood’s Restaurant 

7247 Rosemead Blvd. - San Gabriel-
WEDNESDAY

ALTADENA-CROWN CITY - Noon 
1st, 2nd, & 3rd Wednesdays 

Altadena Community Center 
730 E Altadena Dr., Altadena 

Villa Gardens  - 4th & 5th Wednesdays 
842 E Villa St., Pasadena

MONTEREY PARK - 12:30 P. M. 
Capital Food Restaurant 

766 W Garvey Ave.  Monterey Park
SOUTH PASADENA - Noon 

Calvary Pres.Church 
1050 Fremont (at Oxley) So.Pasadena

BUILDER’S CLUB - 12:20 P. M. 
Oak Avenue Intermediate School 

Room 511 (near the lunch area)
THURSDAY

PASADENA - Noon 
University Club - 1st,2nd,3rd Thursdays 

150 S. Oakland Ave.  Pasadena
ROSEMEAD - Noon 

Open Bible Church 
7915 Hellman Ave., Rosemead
T. C. KEY CLUB - 12:30 P. M. 

T. C. High School, Rm 407
 

Rose Float Club 
Saturdays only as needed 

City Bank Basement 
315 E Colorado Blvd, Pasadena

Visit us at
www.templecitykiwanis.org

2017-2018 President’s Theme
“Let’s Get Growing”

Celebrating 79 Years
Of Service to our

Community




